
We have reviewed the contents of the Bill and are content with the provisions that relate to 

ophthalmic services.   

  

We do not have any comments on the other provisions of the Bill. 

  

Kind regards, 

Marie 

  

Marie Bunby | Policy Manager 

General Optical Council | 10 Old Bailey | London | EC4M 7NG 


